


 

 

The purchase order is placed subject to the terms of the NHS terms and conditions 
(purchase order version) for the supply of goods and are attached to the covering email of 
this letter for your ease of reference, to the exclusion of all other terms. 

 
 
Very kind regards, 
 

 
 

Government Chief Commercial Officer 
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